NTRA

Re: 2019 Winter Sales

From: Joe Bacigalupo

The NTRA's federal legislative advocacy team addresses issues that have a direct and material effect on business activities involving
Thoroughbred industry members like you. Voluntary contributions to the NTRA %% Check-off program help fund this effort. You may participate
throughout the year at Keeneland, Fasig-Tipton, Ocala Breeders' Sales Company and Washington Thoroughbred Breeders & Owners Association.

} To support the NTRA %% Check-off Program ($2.50 for every $1,000 in sale price), please indicate your intentions below and return this
form to your consignor. If you sell a horse for $20,000, your contribution would be $50.

YES! | would like to contribute to the NTRA %% Check-off Program.

|:| All horses sold; or |:| Specific horses (listed below)

Name or Sex Sire Dam

|:| No, | do not wish to participate.

Sale Name:

Client Name:

Client Signature:

Date:
Questions? Call me at 859-422-2677 or send e-mail to joeb@ntra.com




